From:

To: City Council

Cc: Katie Davis

Subject: Funding for the Sebastopol Senior Center
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 10:40:58 AM

Dear City Counsel Members...I sincerely hope that it will be possible for you to continue funding the Sebastopol
Senior Center...in the two years since I have been a member there I have seen the Center grow better and better...all
staff members are positive and energetic, activities are many and varied and the new Harvest Cafe is an added
plus...I attend the Center's art groups twice a week on average...they are stimulating and fun and I can perceive the
positive benefits it has on all: enhanced creativity and confidence...please consider the Center in your ongoing
efforts to deal with the budget crunch and best of luck!...with gratitude...Dave Berger





